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Calendar & Flyers are on the 
EVENTS Page on our Website 

In son Monthly Meetings hae 
resumed                   

Monthly Meetings are held 
at 7:00 pm on the 2nd 
Wednesday of the month: 

Meeting Locations: 
“The Spot on Lakeshore” 
7272 Lakeshore Blvd 
Mentor, OH 44060 
 
 
Summer picnic meetings 
June, July, August, & 
September:  
Concord Woods Park 
11211 Spear Road,  
Concord Township, OH 
  
You’re Always Invited!!    
Bring a friend or a new 
potential member! 

2023 CCA Officers  

Chairman:  
Bill Faunce 

competitioncorvette@gmail.com 
 
Membership Director:  

 Dave Turner 

Activities Directors:  
Gary/ Sue Maddle 
 
Treasurer:  
    Dave Ryan  

 

     Director of Publications  
     Ken Deken 

kfdeken@sbcglobal.net  

Secretary: 
Carol Rinehart  
 
 
Governor: 
Tom Boyadjis 
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MEETING CALL TO ORDER BY BILL FAUNCE 

The meeting was called to order on the 12th of JUNE at 7:04 PM by President Bill Faunce at the 
Concord Woods Shelter.  41 members and 1 quest were in attendance.  A motion to waive the 
reading of the minutes was raised, seconded, and approved. 
 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT BY DAVE RYAN 

 

Dave Ryan reported finances remain in good order. If anyone wants details, they can contact 
Dave.  

A Motion to accept the treasurer’s report was seconded and passed.  

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT BY DAVE TURNER 

 

We currently have 87 members for 2024.  

A 2024 Member Roster can be obtained from Dave Turner via email or text  
(dtsautomotive@att.net  or  (440)251-2541.  This document is for members only and not to be 
shared for personal and security reasons.  

  

  ACTIVITIES REPORT BY SUE & GARY MADDLE  

 

The Skee Ball tournament at Mentor Winking Lizard will be Wednesday JUNE 19.  (sign up needs 
to be done with Sue Maddle by JUNE 16th).  You can text her at (440) 856 6701 for a reservation. 

Last month we had 18 members enjoy the game, dinner and drinks.   

 

 “Drive n’ Dine” at Sammy K’s was a beautiful night for a cruise.  We had 34 Corvettes enjoying 
the drive and 40+ for the delicious buffet.  Thank you Wiles for this event.  

 

The Fairport Harbor Rod and Reel Club held their children’s fishing derby June 9 with 98 boys 
and girls.  Fun was had by all and a thank you note was received from the Children’s 
Committee . 

 

Our next “Drive n’ Dine will be held Thursday, June 27 to SPIRITS in downtown Willoughby (3872 
Erie St.   To cruise, meet at the Moreland Mansion in Lakeland Community College at 6:00 and 
will leave at 6:30.  Any questions, please contact Sue/Gary Maddle (TEXT 440-856-6701) 
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SUNSHINE REPORT   

 

A memorial brick for Erma Boyadjis was purchased and will be placed at the Corvette 
Museum’s Walk in Bowling Green, KY.  

 

PUBLICATIONS REPORT BY KEN DEKEN 

 

Ken is updating our website to include upcoming events for sanctioned car shows and our club 
events. 

If any of our new or old members are not getting the “MailChimp” emails, please send an 
email to kfdeken@sbcglobal.net and will get you added to the list.  

 

GOVERNOR’S REPORT  BY TOM BOYADJIS 

 
Highlights from May Govenor’s meeting in St. Louis : 

Discussion on regional dues increase to $35 for Primary, $20 for spouse/companion & $350 for 
Lifetime members - these did not pass. 

There are 234 clubs and 17,815 members nationally. 

If you have not received the recent Blue Bars, please contact Tom Boyadjis.  

Several events are being held in our area on the weekends of June 22-23 and July 5-7. Get the 
flyers from the website for these events ! 

The link to the National Corvette Museum Ambassador section on the website is HERE. 

 

Looking ahead to 2025, the National Convention is being held in and around Wisconsin Dells on 
Aug. 17-22, 2025.  Wisconsin Kalahari Resorts will be the host hotel which is a water park with 
free access to the waterpark for those staying at the hotel. 

 
 

 
CHARITY NEWS  
   

On Monday, July 29, the Salvation Army will begin packing Backpacks for school children.  We, 
as a club, in the past have had 14+ members show up to help with this project.  It’s fun and a 
worthy cause.  Anyone is invited to help and enjoy the good feeling of contributing to needy 
children.  We usually start at 9:00 and when finished go out to eat lunch together.  Please keep 
this in mind as we continue our support. 
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OLD BUSINESS 

 
 

We will be celebrating our club’s 50 years on Saturday, January 25, 2025 at Hellriegel’s Inn (1840 
Mentor Ave., Painesville, OH. 

Details will be forthcoming on this exciting event.  

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Our summer picnic, June 11 at Concord Woods Shelter (11211 Spear Rd) off of Auburn, North of 
Concord Hamden Rd. was a nice night with lots of good food.  Our cooks did a great job- 
Thank you!  
 
Picnic meeting’s will be the 2nd Wednesday of the month June – Aug.   
 
We provide hamburgers and hot dogs with condiments.  Please bring a dish to share with 
members and your own beverage.  This is Lake Metro Park system which does not allow 
alcohol.   
 
NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting will be at CONCORD WOODS JULY 10.  Join us for dinner at 6PM. The meeting 
begins at 7:00 p.m. 

The Meeting was adjourned at 7:34   PM. 

Minutes were submitted 

 by Carol Rinehart, CCA Secretary 


